
PRIMARY WINTER CONCERT 

You are invited to our Primary Winter Concert  
“Over the River and Through the Woods…” 

WHEN: 
Wednesday November 27th 
Afternoon Show:   Doors at 12:30 pm Show at 1:00pm 
Evening Show:   Doors at 5:30pm    Show at 6:00pm 

*We encourage families to attend the afternoon performance, if possible.  This will 
leave seats for those who can only attend the evening show.  Both shows will be 
the same performance. While we know some people would love to attend both 
shows, we prefer families to only attend one.  

WHO: 
Students from Div. 1-8 will perform: 
-Kindergarten (Radcliffe/Currie) - Gr. 2 (Inglis) 
-Gr. One (Sanford/Dahle)  - Gr. 2/3 (Armstrong) 
-Gr. 1/2 (O’Brien)    - Gr. 3 (Landry) 
-Featuring Pauline’s Drumming Group to open our show in a good way. 
 
(Division 9-16 will perform at the Spring Concert in April) 

INFORMATION: 
-The concert is approximately one hour in length. 
-For the evening show, please drop off and pick up your child at their outside 
classroom door.  Students will be supervised in their classroom while waiting to 
perform. 
Drop off between 5:30-5:45pm 
Pick up immediately after the concert. 

**All K-3 classes will perform at both the afternoon and evening shows.  Just like 
in sports, we have practiced with the whole “team”, so we look forward to having 
the whole team perform at both shows.  

*Thank you for supporting music at Georgia Avenue* 


